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PATA Micronesia Chapter  
3rd Tri-Annual General Membership Meeting (Hybrid) 

9:00am Chamorro Standard Time 
Friday, December 9, 2022 

 
 
Pohnpei, FSM – The 3rd Tri-Annual General Membership meeting 
for the Pacific Asia Travel Association (PATA) Micronesia Chapter 
will be held both virtually and in-person on Friday, December 9, 
2022 starting at 9:00am Guam time. 
 
For those attending in-person, the meeting will be at: 
University of Guam--School of Business and Public Adminstration, 
Room 149 with registration at 8:30am. 
 
For those attending virtually, the zoom link is:  
https:// us06web.zoom.us/j/6597395478? 
pwd=OTRBdzlFMHdveno5aXFIcU9CU1c3UT09 
Meeting ID: 659 739 5478 Passcode: ocit2020 
 
Meeting Agenda will include the following: 
1. Remarks from Chairwoman Paula Monk 
2. Election of 2023-2024 Board of Directors 
3. Report from Treasurer Francis Carlos Domnick 
4. Updates from the Committees of Public Relations, Membership, 
Marketing, Education and Culture, Heritage & Environment 
5. Updates from National & State Tourism offices of the Marshall 
Islands, Kosrae, Pohnpei, Chuuk, Guam, Northern Mariana 
Islands, Yap and Palau 
 
Kommol Tata, Kulo, Kalahngan, Kinisou, Si Yu'os Ma'ase, Tirow, 
Kammagar & Mesulang. 

Kammagar & Mesulang. 
 

### 

For Immediate Release 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Relations Committee 
 
Perdus Ehsa, Jr. Chair 
perdusjr@gmail.com 
(691) 922-6053 

Lou Aguon-Schulte 
Vice-Chair 
lou@paradises.com 
(61) 449-606-007 

P.O. Box 23217 GMF  
Barrigada, Guam 96921  
www.micronesiatour.com  
www. patamicronesia.org 
https//patamicronesia.org/newsletter 

Founded in 1986, PATA Micronesia is a 
chapter member of the Pacific Asia Travel 
Association (a not-for-profit membership-
based association that acts as a catalyst 
for the responsible development of travel 
and tourism 
to, from and within the Asia Pacific 
region). 
 
Our reach spreads over two thousand 
islands throughout the Western Pacific 
Ocean. 
 
Our membership consists of both public 
and private sector members from the 
Republic of the Marshall Islands, the 
Federated States of Micronesia (Kosrae, 
Pohnpei, Chuuk & Yap), the 
Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana 
Islands (Saipan, Tinian, Rota & the 
Northern Islands), the U.S. Territory of 
Guam and the Republic of Palau. 
 
Our focus is to assist in the development 
of the region’s tourism industry to include 
sensitivity for environmental issues, 
respect for Micronesian cultures, 
adherence to high operational standards, 
and opportunities for education, training 
and gainful employment. 


